
Pocono Mountain West High School Class of 2021 Prom Information 
We are excited to announce that the Prom will be held on Saturday, May 22 at our school.  This will be an outdoor 

Prom with formal dress attire expected.  Only Pocono Mountain West High School Seniors may attend.  Please 

read over this sheet for important information.  Please also understand that we do not know every piece of 

information about Prom yet.  We are working with ever-changing guidelines and information and are striving to 

create a memorable and safe Prom for the Class of 2021.  As we get more information and go further in our 

planning, we will share information with you.  We ask for your patience and cooperation to make this a great Prom 

for your class! 

 

Attendance and Academic Requirements   

In order to attend Prom, you must meet the following guidelines: 

❑ Seniors may not exceed 10 days of unexcused absences or 18 days of absence overall for the 

2020-21 school year. 

❑ Seniors must be passing all of their classes.   

 

Dress Code 

Prom is a formal event and seniors are expected to dress accordingly.  When purchasing a Prom dress, 

please remember that dresses cannot be extremely short, extremely low cut or have high slits.  We also 

do not allow two-piece dresses. 

 

Food and Beverage 

Students may NOT bring their own food and beverages to the Prom.  For safety reasons, we will not be 

serving food at Prom, though water will be available.  We will be providing some small treats to take home 

and enjoy.   

 

Safety Measures 

It is very important that we have a SAFE Prom.  All Seniors in attendance MUST wear a mask at all times.  

It is also expected that Seniors maintain a safe distance from each other and do not congregate in large 

groups. 

 

Sign-up dates 

In order to attend Prom, you must sign up using a Google Form that will be emailed to you.  Sign up dates 

will be April 6-16.  We cannot accept late sign-ups because everything will be planned around the number 

of students attending.    There will not be a cost for Prom this year.   

 

Prom Information Meetings 

In late April or early May, we will hold a Zoom meeting for all seniors who will be attending Prom.  This will 

be offered on several dates at several times.  If you would like to attend Prom on May 22, you MUST 

attend one of these meetings.  Exact dates will be sent out after April 16.  If you do not attend one of 

these meetings, you will not be able to attend Prom.   

 

Questions 

All questions should be directed to Ms. Paul via email at jpaul@pmsd.org   

mailto:jpaul@pmsd.org

